



Mr Chui Ka Cheung (left), principal of Aldrich Bay Government School, said that the school is truly impressed by the School-University Partnership programmes and activities.

Professional Events

Aldrich Bay Government School has been collaborating with the SUP Office for four years. The school's principal, Mr Chui Ka Cheung, has been part of the community of PPS for WSMS, which has been helping STs gain professional learning since 2014. "SUP always broadens and deepens our relationships through various professional events and activities including: joining the PPS programme and attending the annual Partnership Forum; having professors and STs from the National Institute of Education, Nanyang Technological University in Singapore, visit our school; my colleagues being invited twice to share their passion and vision on education at the SUP Symposium; and my personally attending the QS Intelligence Unit's meeting to provide my views and opinions for collaboration with the Faculty of Education, " he said.

Regarding the SUP Office's efforts during COVID-19, Mr Chui added, "The Faculty provided our students with valuable opportunities to participate in the Unleash Your Creativity at Home workshop during the pandemic. I would also like to express my appreciation again to the Faculty's STs who designed and led the workshop."

Asked what he would say to other school principals thinking about forming a partnership with the SUP Office, Aldrich Bay's Mr Chui said: "SUP provides meaningful programmes for principals and teachers that facilitate professional dialogue. Moreover, do not feel hesitant about offering placements to the Faculty's STs as you will find that they grow with enthusiasm in learning and teaching, you will be inspired by many new ideas when you attend the SUP Symposium, and you will truly be impressed when you join SUP's programmes."